
Dear Senator Monnes Anderson and members of the Senate Health Committee, 
 

We are writing in support of SB874. 

One of our nieces lives in Oregon and has adrenal insufficiency. As long as Oregon does not have 

protocols in place on adrenal insufficiency, her life and those of many others in Oregon are at risk. Our 

state has such protocols and I fail to understand why Oregon does not. All that is required to save lives is 

to provide ER departments and EMTs with basic AI training and a $10 injection. 

We understand there has been resistance to this simple, inexpensive, and life saving bill. We find this both puzzling and 

sad.  

Please pass this bill! 

Sincerely, 

Andrew & Karin Smith 

Sudbury, MA 

 


